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Friday, 16 June 2023 

Newsletter 

 
Congratulations to Blue class for a weekly attendance of 98% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Isla Yellow Mia Verde Carter Azul Chloe 

Red Ellie Blue Richard Amarillo Ruben Morado Diego 

Green Kason Orange Harrison Rosa Amy Rojo Cameron 

 

Playtime snacks 

Please remember that if you are sending snacks in for your children, they must be healthy snacks 

e.g. a cereal bar or fruit. Children are not allowed crisps, chocolate, or biscuits. 

 

 

Sunhat and suncream reminder 

 

With the increase in temperatures, please may we remind you to send children with 

suncream & sun hats. Please make sure these are labelled with your child’s name. 

 

 

PTA events 

Friday 16th June 2023 – Tuckshop after school alongside the Scholastic 

book fair 

Thursday 29th June 2023 – last day to return your Bag2School donations – 

more information below 

Friday 30th June 2023 – Disco – see below 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


 

 

Key Stage 1 local history topic  

On Thursday, the Key Stage 1 children were lucky enough to be visited by David and Mick, two 

grandparents and ex-miners.  The children were very excited to receive these special visitors! They 

had the chance to ask lots of questions they had prepared all about their experiences working in 

the coal mining industry to link with our local history topic.   

A big thanks to David and Mick for giving up their time to come and speak to us.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5/6 important dates 

Year 6 transition dates to Holgate Academy 12th, 13th, 14th July 

Year 6 transition dates to National Academy 12th & 13th July 

The Year 5/6 production- afternoon and evening 10th & 11th July 

 

 

 

Summer Technology Camp 31st July – 4th August  

We have been approached by ITP Aero about a fabulous opportunity for children to take part in 

the first Summer Technology Camp.   

  

The poster below shows more details and how to apply for a space.  Don’t delay – applications 

need to be submitted by 23rd June. 

  



Most Active Class Awards  
We have had a super active week at Edgewood and it is really pleasing to see all of the classes working 

really hard during their playtimes to stay active.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we will announce the Active Class winners for the school year. A sporting prize at the 

end of the year awaits the winning classes.  

 

School Games Day is Tuesday 4th July in the morning. 

 

 

Year 5 Tennis 

 

 

This week, our year 5 tennis team travelled to Hucknall National to 

compete against other Hucknall Schools in the Next Level Games.  

 

The children played two group matches against Beardall Fields and Hillside. After a brilliant 

performance in the first match, we managed to secure the win to move us top of the group. Our 

match against Hillside would determine whether we would play in the gold medal match or not. 

Unfortunately, despite some excellent tennis we fell to a narrow loss, which meant we played in the 

bronze medal game against Hucknall FHA.  

 

The children dusted themselves down and produced some magical tennis – with Deacon 

producing the rally of the night (some 40 shots) with some stunning tennis. The children came out 

on the right side of the result to finish with a Bronze medal.  

 

The team of Holly, Chloe, Deacon and Cameron were an absolute pleasure to take out of school 

and represented Edgewood with pride throughout.  

 

 

 

This week’s winners:  

Rojo Class & Blue Class 



 

Year 5/6 Flood Awareness Workshops  

 

       

 

This week, the children in year 5/6 were visited by the flood awareness team from Nottinghamshire 

County Council. The pupils had a fantastic time learning about the impact of flooding, how to 

mitigate against this and how to keep themselves safe in a flood. The children also got to witness 

how the team use drones to observe floods.  

 

I think, however, the highlight of the sessions was seeing if the flood defences the children built 

would stop the teachers getting wet feet – luckily the children did a great job and all the staff 

stayed dry.  

 

 

Scholastic book fair 

 

Thank you to everyone who queued in the sunshine yesterday to 

purchase books.  Don’t worry if you missed out: the book fair will 

be outside school again this afternoon.   

 

We will let you know the final figures next week, but we are looking at being able to purchase over 

£300 worth of books for our school library, which is amazing! 

 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 



  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  



  



 

 


